
 

Dates for the Diary! 

 
Whole school attendance is currently at 
92.23%! Let’s go for 95%! 
 

Training Days 

Two final training day dates have been confirmed 
for this academic year: 
Friday 21st June 
Monday 24th June 
 

MP Visit 

On Friday, the Right Hon. Nick Thomas-Symonds 
MP visited our school. He joined us for collective 
worship where he was treated to musical 
performances by some of our pupils. He also 
heard about some of the fantastic achievements 
of our pupils in the community as they showed 
their certificates, medals, trophies and artwork. 
We were very proud to then take him on a tour of 
our school. Nick then recorded a Podcast with our 
Digi Leaders before answering lots of questions 
from Year 6. He was amazed at the quality of the 
questions! Year 6 asked about everything from 
speed limits to the stock exchange! 

 
Musicians 

 
Tour guides 

 
Podcast hosts 

 
Eager interviewers form Year 6 
 

Attendance 

Attendance has taken a bit of a dip with the usual 
winter viruses. However, we are hanging on to 
92% thanks to all your support. Thank you for 
avoiding booking appointments during 
registration times and for not taking term-time 
holidays.  
 

 

Friday 9th February Training Day – School 
closed to pupils 

Monday 12th – Friday 
16th February 

Half Term Break 
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